
As a passionate and dedicated professional in the real estate and finance industries, I am excited to 
share my aspirations for joining the Mid Valley Association of REALTORS® (MVAR) board. My career has 
been shaped by a deep commitment to ethical standards, professional growth, and community 
development, making me a strong candidate for this important role. 

Over the past few years, the evolving housing market has ignited my desire to make a meaningful 
impact. Housing is not just about properties; it's about people and their dreams. With over 20 years of 
experience in real estate and finance, I have consistently upheld the values of integrity, transparency, 
and excellence. These guiding principles have helped me build a strong reputation, and I am eager to 
bring this commitment to the MVAR board to further promote these values across our industry. 

I currently serve on the Salem Fire Foundation board, having held positions as past Treasurer and 
President-Elect, and have been involved with the board for four years. Additionally, I’ve served as an 
Ambassador for the Salem Area Chamber of Commerce for over 20 years. My other contributions 
include being a Mayoral Appointee to the Salem Water Wastewater Task Force, Police Liaison for the 
West Salem Neighborhood Association, and Chairperson for the Small Business Development 
Committee. I am also a 2004 graduate of Leadership Salem, with several Ambassador of the Quarter 
Awards. 

I believe that by actively participating in board activities, I can help shape policies, advocate for best 
practices, and foster collaboration among industry professionals. We are truly stronger together. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 


